
NOTICE OF EVENT 
MONDAY – JULY 3RD, 2023 

City of Harrisburg Approved Event Permit 
 

 
EVENT LOCATION: 
The Harrisburg Festival and Events Association (HFEA) will be holding an Old-Fashioned Pet Parade on the 
morning of Monday, July 3rd, 2023.  This event has been approved by the City of Harrisburg through the annual 
event permit process. 
 
APPLICANT: Harrisburg Festival and Events Association 
OWNER: City of Harrisburg 

 
 
REQUEST: 
The Pet Parade is a very old-fashioned type of event, with Pets, and Kids, plus bikes, or carts, dressed up in 
red, white, and blue.  (Adults are welcome with dressed up pets too!)  The Event starts at 10:15 on Monday, July 
3rd, on Schooling Street, between 1st & 2nd St, where the event will be staged.  Judging starts at 10:30, and the 
Parade will start at 11:30am.   
 
The Parade Route will follow 1st St. from Schooling to the Gazebo.  In order to protect the children in our 
community, barricades will be set up between the hours of 10:00am and 1:00pm, and traffic will not be allowed 
on Schooling St from 2nd St. to 1st St., and for all the side streets at 1st St., between Schooling St. & Smith St.  
 
What can I expect? 

• Some of the dog participants will get excited and there might be barking. 
• Kids can get pretty noisy! 
• Some kids will have bikes, and there might be some horns. 
• Parents and grandparents will likely be there too, as well as along the route of the parade.  

 
How else will this affect me?  

• Schooling St. will be barricaded at 2nd St. at 10:00am.  
• All of the local streets between Schooling & Smith St. will be barricaded at 1st St. starting at 10:00am. 
• This is a somewhat small parade, with no vehicles.  We are asking for no parking on the curb adjacent 

to Riverfront Park.  If you have the ability to remove your vehicle parked on the east side of 1st St., then 
you are welcome to do so.  

• Smith St. will also be barricaded at 1st St. However, traffic will be allowed to turn north onto 1st St. at this 
location.  

• Streets will be re-opened when it’s safe for the kids, and the parade has dispersed.  This is anticipated 
to be by 1:00pm.  
 

WHOM TO CONTACT FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Michele Eldridge, City Administrator, at (541) 995-2200, or meldridge@ci.harrisburg.or.us.  
Mailing Address: City of Harrisburg, PO Box 378, Harrisburg, OR 97446; Office Location: City Hall, 120 Smith 
Street   Please let your friends and neighbors know that the streets will be closed to traffic between 
10:00am and 1:00pm on the 3rd of July.  If you have concerns about this event, you are encouraged to 
contact the City Administrator.  
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